WCUA Board Meeting-1/4/21
· In attendance:  Steve Zsiga, President; Russ Cromley, 2nd Vice President; Jim Barlow, Secretary; Lamarr Simon, Youth Booking Commissioner; and Dave Stone, Treasurer.
· Meeting called to order at 7:03.
· First item discussed was getting ready for tomorrow’s general membership meeting.  New and nearly new umpires will be broken off into their own room midway through the meeting and then brought back near the end of the meeting.
· Jim reported that none of the youth parks have returned their contracts yet.  Berkeley Prep, Jesuit, Cambridge, and Academy at the Lakes are the private schools that have returned their contracts.  Steve Z. will follow up with those who haven’t returned contracts later in the week.
· Dave’s treasurer report:  Outstanding invoices are about $14,000.  USF club baseball still owes us money.  Dave was told USF club baseball is not affiliated with the school and that they did not put in a request for money to pay umpires in their budget.  Gaither still owes us $580 and Wharton still owes us $400.  The President of Forest Hills has promised that their payment will be coming in the next few days.  Interbay and Palma Ceia still owe us money.  It is anticipated that we should be able to pay all umpires for 2020 work once the Forest Hills money comes in.
· Meeting adjourned at 7:45.
